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Perquisites for Past Officers and Directors 
 

 At an informal session before the July 1982 Board Meeting, the Board members agreed to 

policies concerning prerequisites to be made available to former members of the Board. 

 

 The Board expressed overwhelming agreement with a policy that would permit attendance 

at ARRL Board Meetings, as observers, by Honorary Vice Presidents, Directors Emeritus, Past 

Presidents, and Past Directors, with the proviso that this would be at their own expense, and the 

advance arrangements are made with the President and CEO.  The Board favors their attendance, 

at group meetings. 

 

 The Board also favors sending sample copies of new ARRL publications to Honorary Vice 

Presidents, Directors Emeritus, Past Presidents, and Past Directors, where continuing interest and 

activity are known to exist. Abuse of this privilege will; terminate receipt of all complimentary 

publications.  
 


